
U.S. Department of Labor Occupational Safety and Health Administration
Atlanta West Area Office
1995 North Park Place SE, Suite 525
Atlanta, Georgia 30339
P h o n e : 6 7 8 - 9 0 3 - 7 3 0 1
F a x ; 7 7 0 - 9 8 4 - 8 8 5 5

April 1,2020

Moore Injury Law I'irm
A t t n ; K e v i n M o o r e

5805 State Ikicige Road
Suite G-368
Jolins Creek, GA 30097

Re: I'reedom of Information Aet Request 890101//Inspection CotiMcd Corporation/ Inspection
# 1 4 0 0 7 9 0

D e a r M r. M o o r e :

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Aet (FOIA) request dated March 23, 2020,
received by this office on March 25. 2020. and referenced above.

The referenced case has been contested and we are not able to release any information. Our
ofllcc has contacted the Solicitor's Olllce to verify the status and currently, wc arc still unable to
release any information. To date we have no knowledge of how long the litigation process will
take; therefore we request (hat you contact our office in approximately 90 days for an updated
s t a t u s .

Additionally OSl-IA maintains an internet website at www.osha.uov. which is open to the public.
While in it, visitors have easy access to our agency’s data base which offers general information
on companies inspected, violations cited and lines assessed. Also available is the latest
information on OSlIA’s regulations, policies and publications.

If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of your request please do
not hesitate to contact this office or the DOL FOIA Public Liaison. Thomas Hicks, at 202-693-
5427 or by email at hicks.thomas@dol.gov. Alternatively, you may contact the Office of
Government Information Services (OGIS) within the National Archives and Records
Administration (NARA) to inquire about the mediation services they offer. The contact
information for OGIS is as follows: Office of Government Infonnation Services, National
Archives and Records Administration. 8601 Adelphi Road. College Park. MD 20740-6001. You
can also reach that office by e-mail at ogis@nara.gov, by phone at 202-741-5770. by fax at 202-
741-5769, or by calling toll-free at 1-877-684-6448.

If you arc not satisfied with the response to this request, you may administratively appeal by
writing to the Solicitor of Labor within 90 days from the date of this letter. The apjieal must
slate in writing the grounds for the appeal, and it may include any supporting statements or
arguments, but such statements arc not required.
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In order lo facilitate processing of the appeal, please include your mailing address and daytime
telephone number, as well as acopy ofthc initial request and copy of this lellcr.
'I'hc envelope and letter ofthc appeal should be clearly marked '‘Freedom of Information Act
Appeal.”

Any amendment to the appeal must be made in writing and received prior to adccisiori. The
appeal should be addressed to the Solicitor of Labor, Division of Management and
Administrative Legal Services, U.S, Department of Labor, 200 Constitution Avenue, NW, Room
N2420. Washington, DC 20210,
foiaappcal@doI.gov. Appeals submitted to any other email address will not be accepted.

Appeals may also be submitted by email to

If you have any questions, or if you luive any additional infomiation, please contact my office at
the numbcr(s) listed above.

Sincerely,

.leffery Stawowy
A r e a D i r e c t o r
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